
 

 

 
 

Mrs S Pennington: Head Teacher 
Swarthmore Road, Selly Oak, Birmingham, B29 4JT 

Telephone: 0121 675 2489 

 
16th November 2020 

 
Parents and Carers, 
 
As we finish at 12.30pm on Friday 18th December we will be serving Christmas brunch instead 
of a lunch at school for all pupils that would like one. This will be served between 10am and 
11.30am. The cost will be £2.30 per child.  All children who are entitled to a Free School Meal 
will be provided with a meal on this day. Please note that no other meals will be served on this 
date.  
 

Manor Munch Brunch 
 

Sausage, Bacon and hash brown 
or 

Quorn sausage and hash brown 
~ ~  ~ 

 Scrambled egg, baked beans and toast 
~ ~ ~ 

Orange or apple juice 
 

If you would like your child to have a brunch it is essential that you order the meal by selecting 
the date for the meal on parent pay, choose your options  and then make payment.  You must 
still order your child’s meal on parent pay even if you do not need to pay.  All orders and 
payments must be received by 12pm  Friday 4th  December. We cannot accept brunch  orders 
after this date as food has to  be ordered in the afternoon. 
 
If your child does not want to have a brunch please make sure you send in a packed lunch as 
there will be no other options that day. 
  
 
Mrs Pennington 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 
Website: www.northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

 

 



 

 

 

 
                                                                            


